
 
 
February 2020  
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Year 9 Choices Evening -  Thursday 13th ​ ​February 2020 (Time 5:45pm - 7:00pm) 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to be a subject ambassador in the upcoming                    
Year 9 Choices Evening, on the 13th of February.  
 
Our Year 9 students are approaching the point in their school career when they will make important decisions                  
about the option subjects they intend to study to GCSE examination level, and your child’s experience of this                  
process will be useful in supporting them make those decisions. Your child has been chosen to work with a                   
specific subject area throughout the evening, and their presence will give parents and Year 9 students an                 
opportunity to ask questions about the experience of studying and succeeding in those subject areas. 
 
If you are happy for your child to participate in the Year 9 Choices Evening, please complete the consent form                    
via this following ​link ​ no later than Monday 10th of February. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Miss Board  
Orange Faculty  

 

https://forms.gle/v7XJeRgMPc1ZeL8v6

